
After	consulting	with	staff	and	parents,	Starlet	Dance	Studio	has	
decided	to	close	as	long	as	APS	is	closed.		We	trust	in	our	Lord	to	
take	care	of	us	and	He	already	is	through	the	wisdom	of	our	
elected	leaders.		Because	our	leaders	have	taken	precautions	we	
are	a	state	and	country	that	is	safer	than	many	others.		If	we	have	
a	freezing	wind	and	snowstorm,	we	will	close	our	front	door	to	
keep	the	cold	out	of	our	house	but	if	we	do	not	also	close	the	
back	door	it	will	do	no	good.		So	we	have	decided	to	not	be	the	
open	back	door.		Plan	on	being	called	on	to	attend	extra	dance	
classes	once	we	are	back	in	session	so	we	will	be	ready	for	our	
recital.		Be	careful,	wash	your	hands	and	stay	safe.	


